DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20220

December 22, 2010

Nathan Paul Mehrens, Counsel
Americans for Limited Government
9900 Main Street
Suite 303
Fairfax, VA 22031
Re: 2010-11-014

Dear Mr. Mehrens:

This letter is an interim response to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated
November 3, 2010.

A search has been conducted by this office and 12 pages of records were located and found to be
responsive to your request. Some information has been redacted in accordance with subsection
(b)(6) of the FOIA, 5 U.S.C. 552. Exemption (b)(6) exempts “personnel and medical files and
similar files the disclosure of which would constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of personal
privacy.”

Should you choose to appeal this response, you must do so within 35 days from the date of this
letter. Your appeal must be in writing, must be signed by you, and should contain the reason(s)
why you believe an adequate search was not conducted. Your appeal should be addressed to:

Freedom of Information Appeal
Disclosure Services, DO
Department of the Treasury
Washington, DC 20220

The other offices assigned to perform document searches will respond directly to you. No other
responsive records were located.

No fees were incurred in processing your request.
Sincerely,

Gail Harris-Berry
Legislative Analyst
Office of Legislative Affairs
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